
 

Seaford Head Academy Trust 
Mr R Ellis, Headteacher 

Arundel Road, Seaford, East Sussex, BN25 4LX 

01323 891623 / reception@seafordhead.org / www.seafordhead.org 
 
Seaford Head Academy Trust is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales Company No. 8122579 

Seaford Head School 
 

Achieving Excellence Together 

Facebook -  

 
Twitter -  

Follow us on Social Media: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please remember there is an INSET day Friday 13 December, no students will be in 
school.  
 
Term 2 ends on Friday 20 December 2019. 
 
On Friday 20 December students should come to school in full uniform, however, they are 
invited to wear a Christmas jumper to celebrate the end of term. 
 
There will be normal lessons periods 1 and 2.  Students will need their books and 
equipment for these lessons.  From period 3, students will be in their tutor groups for end of 
term activities, Christmas lunch (pre-order for Years 7 and 8 only) and dismissal. 
 
Students will be dismissed by senior staff from 12.30pm. 
 
Finally, we would like to wish everyone an enjoyable Christmas break.  We look forward to 
seeing all our students for the start of Term 3 on Tuesday 7 January 2020. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Seaford Head School 
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